
Memorandum 
City of Lawrence 
Fire Medical 
 
TO: Traffic Safety Commission 

David Woosley 
 
FROM: 

 
Mark Bradford 
Chief  

 
Date: 

 
February 27, 2006 
 

RE: No Parking along Stewart Ave 
 

 
Background: 
Fire Medical Station No. 5 and Administration will be opening around April 1, 
2006.  Currently there is “No Parking” along the East side of Stewart Ave from 
19th Street south to 21st Street.  There will be an increase in large vehicle traffic 
from both fire apparatus and bus service.   
 
Analysis: 
By providing no parking on both sides of Stewart Ave I feel we will allow for the 
safe maneuverability of both the fire apparatus and buses that travel this road on 
a daily basis. 
 
Recommendation: 
Request “No Parking” along the west side of Stewart Ave from 19th Street south 
500 linear feet and maintain the no parking along the East side of Stewart Ave. 
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ITEM NO. 2




